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From: Michael LaForest
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: New school at 1402 Wyoming Way
Date: Thursday, September 4, 2025 4:22:17 PM

You don't often get email from mdl53714@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

I oppose the building of a new school at 1402 Wyoming Way, to replace the existing Black
Hawk middle school and Gompers Elementary school.

Sincerely,
Michael LaForest
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